
 

 

 

          NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE HEREBY GIVEN that there may be a 

Potential Quorum of the Luna Community College Board of 

Trustees at the LCC Foundation Alumni Awards Banquet being 

held at Charlies Bakery & Café in Las Vegas, NM on Friday, 

May 2, 2025. No policy will be formulated by members of the 

Board; nor will there be any discussion for the purpose of taking 

any action within the authority of the Board. The members of 

the Board will take no official vote or other action. 

  

Done this 30th day of April, 2025. 
 

 

 


